
From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 12:39 PM 

To: Van Medlock <van.medlock@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Cc: Erik Knowles <erik.knowles@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Subject: RE: Rogers Group 50-0196/078877 

 

Van: 

 

Good afternoon.  Thanks for the update. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

J Horton 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 

 

 

From: Van Medlock <van.medlock@rogersgroupinc.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 8:37 AM 

To: Jimmie Horton <Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov> 

Cc: Erik Knowles <erik.knowles@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Rogers Group 50-0196/078877 

 

Jimmie, please find the revised agreement letter and our request to remove Erik as the responsible 

official and transferring that to myself.  If you need anything else let me know. Thanks – Van 

 

Van Medlock, CPESC 

Director of Environmental Services 

 

 
  

ROGERS GROUP INC. 

  

421 Great Circle Road 

Nashville, Tennessee 37228 

Mobile: (615) 812-9589 

Office:  (615) 780-5781 

rogersgroupinc.com 
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From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 4:17 PM 

To: 'erik.knowles@rogersgroupinc.com' <erik.knowles@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Cc: 'Van Medlock' <van.medlock@rogersgroupinc.com> 

Subject: Rogers Group 50-0196/078877 

 

Mr. Knowles: 

 

Good afternoon.  Attached is the draft air quality permit regarding Lawrenceburg Quarry for you to 

review and to provide feedback if necessary concerning this permit upon receipt.  Please review it 

within about a week’s time (before November 19) and contact me if you have any questions or 

comments at your earliest convenience.  The approval of the draft in its current form can be 

confirmed with the reply of “no comments” where afterwards an official copy of your permit will be 

issued to you following a final review by the Division.  

 

Also please revise the attached agreement letter based on my comments. 

 

If there are any other inquiries concerning this correspondence, feel free contact me at your 

convenience. 

 

Sincerely: 

  

 

 
Jimmie L. Horton  | Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Air Pollution Control  

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, TN 37243 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 

jimmie.horton@tn.gov 

www.tn.gov/environment/air.shtml  
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